
                                              

 

March 12, 2022 

Dear All Saints Community,  

I would like to thank Mr. Sydney Bragg who served as the Principal Search Committee Chair, Fr. Jim Begley – 

School Chaplain, and for the additional search committee members who conducted an extensive and 

thorough search for our next principal.  

It is with great pleasure that I announce to you the next Principal of All Saints Catholic School is Mr. Scott 

Meadows. He is very excited to be able to combine his professional career with his Catholic faith in becoming 

a part of the All Saints Catholic School family.  

Mr. Meadows holds a Virginia teaching license with endorsements in Administration and Supervision and 

English, in addition to a Master of Arts from Virginia Tech in Educational Leadership and Policy Study and 

Bachelor of Art degree from Hampden-Sydney College where he majored in English and History.  He has 

gained a wealth of experience during his 25 year career in education serving as a Teacher, Public Information 

Specialist, Coordinator of Marketing, Assistant Principal, and for the last 9 years as a Principal in the Yorktown 

County Public School System where he was named PTA Principal of the Year for 2018-2019. 

From Mr. Meadows: “I feel honored to serve as the next principal of All Saints Catholic School. It is truly a 

privilege to be part of a community where parents, teachers, and students care for each other and strive to 

build positive relationships that support superior academics and values in a safe and supportive environment. I 

look forward to working together to move All Saints forward and providing an outstanding learning experience 

for every child.”            

I am grateful to Mr. George Elliott who has done and will continue to do an amazing job at All Saints. He will 

remain as Interim Principal for the remainder of this school year into June. He will work with Mr. Meadows to 

assure a smooth transition.  

Mr. Meadows will not officially start as Principal until June, but he will be visiting the school and attending 

some events throughout the remainder of this school year. We will let you know when dates are set for 

opportunities to meet Mr. Meadows in person.  

Thank you for your support of All Saints Catholic School and for joining me in welcoming Mr. Scott Meadows.  

Yours in Christ,  

Kelly M. Lazzara 

Superintendent of Catholic School  


